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OC241201  
 
16 October 2024 
 

 
Tēnā koe
 
I refer to your email dated 9 October 2024, requesting the following under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
 

“Tēnā koe, 
 
I kindly request the following information under the Official Information Act:  
 
• The number of directly employed staff currently working at the Ministry of Transport. 
 
• The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn less than $27.80 per 
hour (excluding all allowances or overtime rates).  
 
Thank you  
 
Nāku noa, nā” 
 

As of 11 October 2024, there are 227 staff directly employed by the Ministry of Transport (“the 
Ministry”). This includes permanent, fixed term and casual employees. 
 
As of 11 October 2024, there are no employees who earn less than $27.80 per hour (excluding all 
allowances or overtime rates) at the Ministry. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information contained in our 
reply to you may be published on the Ministry website. Before publishing we will remove any 
personal or identifiable information. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 

Suzanne Williams 

Kaiwhakahaere| Manager  

Te Rōpū Pūmanawa Tangata | Human Resources 

Te Manatū Waka | Ministry of Transport 

http://www.transport.govt.nz/
http://www.hei-arataki.nz/
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



